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Subject: Expanding Access to COVID-19 Testing Supplies 
 

Expanding Access to COVID-19 Testing Supplies 
 
 
As part of the Biden Administration's “Path Out of the Pandemic” COVID-19 Action Plan, the Department 
of Health and Human Services (HHS), in partnership with the Department of Defense (DOD), will make 
at-home COVID-19 test kits available to their federally qualified community health centers (FQHCs) and 
look-alikes.   
 
The announcement can be found here: https://www.hrsa.gov/coronavirus/testing-supplies 
 
FQHCs/community health centers will be able to request supplies on a regular basis to deliver at-home 
COVID-19 tests to their patients and their community partners, prioritizing their statutorily defined 
underserved households: including but not limited to people experiencing homelessness and residents 
of HUD-assisted housing. 
 
HOPWA grantees are encouraged to reach out to their local health center for more information about 
the availability of low or no-cost COVID-19 testing and vaccinations. 
 
To find your local health center, please visit Find A Health Center.  
 

 
 
########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any 
reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

  

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to 
either subscribe or unsubscribe.  
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